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REX customers -
given alternatlves

_,CUSTOMERS with Regional. Express
(Rex) air tickets to Melbourne after
February 25 are still able to fly-to via
Wagga. .

A spokeswoman frnm the - alrllne
said other alternatives such as flying
to . Melbourne via Sydney and
Merimbula would also be assessed on
& case by case basis.- )

“The . people booked on affected.
services-are being notified and those
.on affected Griffith to Sydney flights

.are being rescheduled,” the spokes-
woman said. - .
- “If the ticket was booked through a.
travel agent it will be their responsi-
_bility to contact the passenger.”

..Fares are also able to be refunded

or transfered to-a Griffith to Sydney -

-‘ﬂlght atno addltmnal charge.



